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5th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
As I am sure you are aware Welsh Government announced late yesterday that schools in Wales will now 
be closed for all but vulnerable pupils and the children of key workers until at least Monday 18th 
January.  I would anticipate (but cannot guarantee) that this date might be extended in the coming 
weeks.  This means that the arrangements that I described to you yesterday have now been extended by 
a week in the first instance.  If you are having any difficulty accessing Google Classroom provision please 
contact the relevant staff.  Please rest assured that continually improving our online provision is a very 
high priority for all of us at present. 
 
Can I personally thank all those parents who took the time yesterday to send their best wishes for the 
start of my tenure at the school.  It is very much appreciated at even the best of times but that is especially 
the case in the current circumstances. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr. J.Hicks 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
  


